DOTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB Telephone 01952 386870

Head Teacher: Becca Butler



18th September 2019

Dear Parents and Carers of Key Stage 2,

You may be aware that the Rugby World Cup starts on 20th September, held in Japan. One of our year 5 pupils has written me a fantastic letter requesting that we be allowed to watch an England match that is being shown in school time. He has explained that he feels that the values of the game of Rugby fit with our school values of enthusiasm, respect and fairness. I have to agree with him!

So, on Thursday 26th September there is the opportunity for some Key Stage 2 pupils to watch the England game which kicks off at 11.45pm.

If your child would like to participate in this viewing we will be allocating 30 places on a first come/first served basis. I will be at the office on Thursday 19th September at 8.45am to receive reply slips directly from children. No slips will be accepted before this time. As it is shown over lunch time your child would need to bring a packed lunch or order a school sandwich for that day so that lunch can be eaten whilst viewing the match.

Please complete the slip below to grab a place!

Becca Butler Head Teacher

My child...... in class......

- Would like to watch the England Rugby match being shown in school on Thursday 26th
 September.
- I understand that they will need a packed lunch or a school sandwich in order to participate.
- My child understands that they are committing to watching and cannot come and go throughout the match.
- I understand that this is a first come, first served opportunity and slips should be returned no earlier than 8.45am on Thursday 19th September to Mrs Butler at the office.

Signed.....



E-mail: a3368@telford.gov.uk



